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From: Luis Canales [mailto:luis.canales@nexteer.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 3:37 PM 
To: Glass, Cynthia (NHTSA) 
Subject: Re: Fractured Park Cable 
 
Dear Ms. Glass, 
 
Thank you for your follow up e-mail and my apologies for the delayed response. 
 
In reference to the 573 letter submitted by General Motors on December 31, 2012, I can confirm that Nexteer supplies the 
referenced park cable only to General Motors. 
 
Please let me know if I may be of any further assistance. 
 
Luis Canales 
Director 
Global External Affairs 
Tel: +1-989-757-3086 
Cel: +1-989-928-7104 
 
Nexteer Automotive 
World Headquarters 
3900 Holland Rd. 
Saginaw, MI  48601 
luis.canales@nexteer.com  
--------------------------------------------------- 
 

On Tue, Jan 15, 2013 at 12:48 PM, <Cynthia.Glass@dot.gov> wrote: 

Mr. Canales, 

  

I am awaiting your response to the question: To which manufacturers, companies or distributors did Nexteer 
Automotive sell the park cable?  Please provide a complete list with contact information. 
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Thank you, 

  

Cynthia Glass 

U.S. Department of Transportation 

202-366-9290 

  

From: Glass, Cynthia (NHTSA)  
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2013 9:58 AM 
To: 'luis.canales@nexteer.com' 
Cc: Glass, Cynthia (NHTSA) 
Subject: Fractured Park Cable 

  

Mr. Canales, 

  

I recently joined the Recall Management Division in NHTSA’s Office of Defects Investigation, and I have 
reviewed the 573 Recall letter that you submitted on December 31, 2012.   In the letter, you state that the 
fractured park cable occurred on GM vehicles.   Was this part sold to any other manufacturer  or 
company?  Please provide a list with contact information. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Cynthia Glass 

U.S. Department of Transportation 

1200 NJ Ave, SE W48-331 

Washington, DC 20590 

202-366-9290 

  

 
 
This message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This message and the information 
contained in this communication is confidential and/or privileged. Emails sent from or to our company are subject to 
monitoring or review.  You are hereby notified that any review, transmission, dissemination, distribution, copying or other 
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use, or taking of any action in reliance upon this message by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly 
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this message in error, please contact the sender immediately by replying 
to this message and delete it from your computer. Thank you. 




